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**UPDATE**
Missing senior has been located

 
Wendy Clare Clark has been located and has been reunited with her family. The Silver Alert has been
cancelled. Thank you for your assistance.

 
 

 NEWS RELEASE
SCSO issues Silver Alert for missing and endangered senior

 
Seminole Co. (December 18, 2015) - The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public
for help locating a missing and endangered 73-year-old woman.
 
After leaving her Lake Mary residence sometime yesterday, Wendy Clare Clark was last seen at a pet
store in the area of Colonial Drive and Bumby Avenue in Orlando at approximately 9:30 p.m. last
night.  According to friends, Ms. Clark has Alzheimer’s disease and it is unknown if she has her
medications with her.
 
Wendy Clare Clark is a white female, DOB 12/30/41, 5’7” tall and weighs approximately 125 pounds. 
Ms. Clark has blonde hair, brown eyes, and wears glasses.  A clothing description of what she was
last seen wearing is not available.  Ms. Clark is believed to be driving a green, four-door Honda Civic
bearing Florida tag number G067YH. A photo of Ms. Clark is attached to this news release.
 
Anyone with information on her whereabouts is urged to call the SCSO at (407) 665-6650. 
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information
contact:
 
Kristen Bentsen (kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6950 - desk
(407) 637-9210 - cell
or
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6978 - desk
(407) 402-3319 - cell
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